AEM NO. 48-2021

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE
ALL-EMPLOYEES MEMORANDUM

DATE: DECEMBER 13, 2021

EMPLOYEE MASK MANDATE

In accordance with the Governor’s newly announced mandate regarding indoor masking
requirements, effective today, December 13, 2021, ALL employees, regardless of vaccination
status, will be required to wear a mask indoors at all times. This mask mandate is scheduled to
expire January 15, 2022 unless further extended.

DENNIS M. COHEN
COUNTY ATTORNEY
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